B&W FILMS LTD

For the attention of:

Honorable Consecjo de Premiacion del

Premio Nacional de Ciencias y Artes 2012

Presente

Tuesday 15% May 2012

Re: Paul Leduc Rosenzweig

I am writing on behalf of BAFTA to support the nomination of Paul Leduc
Rosenzweig as a recipient of this year’s national award for the arts.

Paul Leduc Rosenzweig is one of the important Mexican filmmakers and a key artist

in the history of Latin American cinema. | hope that you can honour his credentials
and contribution to the arts by presenting him with the award.

Kind Regards,
G
s

Rosa Bosch

Managing Director, B&W Films
Elected Member of the Film Committee, BAFTA
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